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November 17, 2023 

Dear Robbinsville Community, 

I am writing to inform you about the recent temporary disruption in our internet services and to reassure 

you that the issue has been successfully resolved.  Things are moving in a positive direction, despite some 

system reconnections that require additional attention. 

  

Over the past three days, our district experienced a brief interruption in internet connectivity. I want to 

thank our dedicated staff, resilient students, and supportive parents for their understanding and 

cooperation during this time. 

  

Despite the challenge, the positive spirit within our Robbinsville school community prevailed. I am proud 

to share that both our staff and students embraced the situation, demonstrating remarkable adaptability 

and resourcefulness. Learning continued without any significant disruption, thanks to our educators' 

commitment and our students' resilience.  Our teachers used traditional methods of teaching, and the 

hallways and cafeterias were much louder than usual because the students were not distracted by using 

their devices. They actually engaged in conversations with one another, which is a very positive thing.   

  

It is essential to clarify that this incident resulted from a myriad of things including a local power outage 

and unexpected software issues. Our technology team worked diligently to address the issue promptly, 

and I want to reassure you that the security of our systems remains a top priority for our district. 

  

As we move forward, the district will need to continue to invest in the necessary infrastructure and 

resources to ensure the reliability and security of our technology systems. We appreciate your continued 

support and understanding as we work to provide the best possible learning environment for our students. 

  

Thank you once again for your patience and collaboration during this brief period. If you have any 

questions or concerns, please feel free to reach out to my office. 

Sincerely, 

  

Brian J. Betze 

Superintendent 

  

  
 


